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Horton police seek package thief
(KAIR)--The Horton Police Department is investigating the theft of packages.

According to a social media post from the department, several packages have
been stolen shortly after being delivered by the Post Office.

Horton Police are calling on the public to provide assistance for the investigation,
with anyone noticing suspicious activity to call 785-486-2694.

Anyone who has been a victim of such theft is also asked to call.

Authorities say package thefts have increased in recent years as online sales have
grown more popular, especially during the holiday gift giving season.
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